
April 5, 2023 

 

Super Splasher Aquatics 
PO Box 1174 
Stephens City, VA 22655  
540.431.5167 
ncallas@supersplasheraquatics.com 

 

Dear Windstone Townhome Owners and Renters: 

The 2023 pool season will begin on Saturday, May 27, 2023.  Super Splasher Aquatics 
will manage the pool again this season.   

We are issuing ELECTRONIC pool passes to all residents again this year.  We are using 
the same platform as last year but all residents must submit a new application.  
Applications must be received no later than May 22rd for your application to be processed 
and passes returned prior to opening weekend. Renters must include a copy of the current 
lease with the application. Renters’ applications will not be processed without a copy of 
the lease included with the application.    

Applications can be submitted online at https://swimmingpoolpasses.net/windstone/ 
or can be mailed to PO Box 1174, Stephens City, VA 22655.   All applications received 
after May 15th are NOT guaranteed to be processed by opening weekend.   

Each household will be issued one (1) guest card with ten (10) passes on it.  Those will 
be available for pickup at the pool after opening day.  Additional guest cards can be 
purchased during the season for $25 each.   

The registration form, waiver and pool rules are online at 
https://swimmingpoolpasses.net/windstone/.  Please fill out the registration form in its 
entirety. All persons in the home, ages 3 and up must have a pass.     

All HOA dues and fines must be current to obtain a pool pass.   

We look forward to seeing your and your family. 

Best Regards, 

Super Splasher Aquatics Staff 

https://swimmingpoolpasses.net/windstone/

